
Bureau of Detectives – Area North 
     

Business Alert 

 
 

COMMERCIAL BURGLARY  
14

th
 District (Shakespeare) 

 
About the Crime: 
 
Burglaries in which the offender is targeting high-end clothing stores have occurred in the 14th 
District: 
 

• 1700 block N DAMEN AVE at 5:45 AM, Saturday, November 21, 2015 

• 1700 block N DAMEN AVE at 3:20 AM, Thursday, December 3, 2015 
 
The offenders make forcible entry to a clothing store and remove a large quantity of 
merchandise.  A cash register is also stolen.  The burglaries are captured on surveillance video.  
The offenders may flee the scene in a rental truck, possibly a U-Haul. 
 
About the Offender(s): 
 
The offenders are described as seven to eight males of unknown race, although in one incident, 
one of the offenders appears to be a male, black.  These offenders wear face masks, hooded 
sweatshirts or jackets, gloves, and blue jeans.  
 
What you can do:  
 

• Be aware of the situation and alert neighbors in the area about these crimes. 

• Report any suspicious people or activity in the area. 

• Pay special attention to any persons loitering in the area. 

• Be on the lookout for suspicious vehicles in the area. 

 
If you have any information, contact:  

 Bureau of Detectives – Area North (312) 744-8263 
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